
ILA Forum and Committee Reports 
This form is to be completed by committee chairs/forum managers in collaboration with 
board liaisons. The ILA Executive Board will have meetings on the following dates in 
2021-22: 9/23/21, 11/18/21, 1/13/2022 (mid-year "mini meeting;" no report necessary unless 
you are requesting board action), 3/17/22, 5/19/22). Reports should be submitted two
weeks before each board meeting to the board liaison and the ILA office, 33 W. Grand Ave., 
Ste. 401, Chicago, IL 60654-6799; fax: 312-644-1899; email: ila@ila.org.
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	Forum or Committee: iREAD
	Report completed by: Becca Boland
	Text9: 11/4/21
	Activities underway or completed: iREAD presented a showcase program at the virtual ILA Conference. iREAD also had a booth at the virtual conference.  
Vrtual webinars were presented for out of state partners as a group but also individually - we virtually presented to Iowa, Alaska, and Massachusetts.
The Resource Guide Taskforce has been formed.  The taskforce is currently accepting 
submissions and articles for the 2023 resource guide "Find Your Voice!” The theme 
will feature artwork from Michaela Goade, Angela Dominguez, Joshua Mangeshig Pawis-Steckley, and Hannah Templer. 
The committee has selected the broad theme for the 2024 Summer Reading program.  The 2024 theme 
will be "concervation" with Gretchen Schultz as the 2024 Chair.  The chair will work with the committee to finalize the tagline and Jill Donovan to connect with potential artists and illustrators that will capture the theme for posters 
and spot art.  
	Projected activities: The committee will meet again in both November (because we were unable to have an in-person meeting at conference) December to discuss the 2023 resource guide, publicity focusing on

submissions, and 2023 artwork as well as finalizing the tagline and starting do discuss potential artists for 2024. A February meeting will be held to view incentive samples and

discuss 2023/2024 artwork updates. 
	Questions or concerns: None at this time. 


